
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice/9.12.2024 

 

Those who didn't appear for the internal test of AEC English for BA Arts Major students on 28.11.2024, will get 

one final chance. A multiple-choice question test based on The Bet, The Blue Umbrella and Rising of the Moon, 

will be conducted in the offline mode on 10.12.2024, at 1pm in T14 and T15. 

 

NO FURTHER REQUESTS FOR ENGLISH COMPULSORY TEST WILL BE ENTERTAINED. 

 

 

                                                   Sd/-   

 

             The Principal 


